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(( LABEL ))

SANEX

VAPO 20 E.C.
Emulsifiable Concentrate Insecticide

COMMERCIAL

DANGER           POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

500 millilitres

REGISTRATION NO. 12539 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE:  Dichlorvos...........20%

Manufactured by
SANEX INC.

2965 Slough Street
Mississauga, Ontario 

L4T 1G2

Branches throughout North America

DIRECTIONS
(SEE LEAFLET FOR COMPLETE DIRECTIONS)

PRECAUTIONS:  Do not get on skin or eyes.  Do not breathe fumes. 
Wear natural rubber gloves and protective clothing when handling. 
Wear a mask or respirator offering protection against dichlorvos
insecticide.  Keep in original container during storage.  Do not
store near nor contaminate feed or foodstuffs.  Do not
contaminate streams, lakes, ponds, irrigation water , water used
by livestock or water used for domestic purposes.  Keep product
away from flame or heat.

FIRST AID:  In case of skin contact, wash immediately. with soap
and water.  Wash all contaminated clothing before re-use.  In
case of eye contact, flush eyes with running water for 10
minutes.  Product contains petroleum distillate.  If accidentally
swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Keep victim still and quiet. 
Give artificial respiration if victim is not breathing.  Call a



doctor immediately.

NOTE:  This product contains petroleum distillates.

TOXICOLOGY:  Symptoms of poisoning include weakness, headache,
tightness in chest, blurred vision, non-reactive pin-point
pupils, salivations, sweating, nausea, vomiting, diarrhea, and
abdominal cramps.  If there are signs of parasympathetic
stimulation, atropine sulphate should be injected at 10 minute
intervals.  In doses of 1 to 2 milligrams until complete
atropinization has occurred.  Morphine is contraindicated.  Clear
chest by postural drainage.  Observe patient continuously for 48
hours.  Repeated exposure to cholinesterase inhibitors may,
without warning, cause prolonged susceptibility to very small
doses of any cholinesterase inhibitor.  Allow no further exposure
until time for cholinesterase regeneration has been allowed as
determined by blood test.

NON WARRANTY:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

(( PAMPHLET ))

SANEX

VAPO 20
Emulsifiable Concentrate Insecticide

COMMERCIAL

DANGER            POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:  Dichlorvos...........20%

NET CONTENTS  568 mL

REGISTRATION NO. 12539 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

Manufactured by
SANEX INC.



2965 Slough Street
Mississauga, Ontario 

L4T 1G2

Branches throughout North America

DIRECTIONS

DAIRY CATTLE, BEEF CATTLE, HORSES:  For the control of face flies
thoroughly mix 5 mL of Sanex Vapo 20 Emulsifiable Insecticide
with 85 mL of water and 85 mL of corn syrup.  Apply 5.5 mL of
this bait to the forehead of each animal by dipping a paint brush
in the mixture and making a single 15 cm stroke on the forehead. 
Application may also be made with a sprayer calibrated to apply
5.5 mL.  Apply every morning for two weeks during peak fly season
while cattle are in the barn.  Thereafter apply as needed. 
Prepare fresh bait daily.

SHEDS, STABLES, LIVESTOCK BARNS, LOAFING SHEDS, PIGS PENS,
OUTDOOR AREAS:  For the control of flies, gnats, mosquitoes,
roaches, fleas, ants and sowbugs.  Dilute 25 mL of Sanex VAPO 20 
Emulsifiable Concentrate Insecticide in 1 litre of water.  Apply
as a coarse wet spray at the rate of 5 L per 100 m2.  Remove
animals and close windows and doors.  Thoroughly ventilate
buildings before returning animals.  Do not use in milk rooms or
milk processing rooms.

POULTRY HOUSES:  To control flies, gnats, mosquitoes, roaches,
ants, sowbugs.  Prepare spray as outlined above.  Apply to window
sills and outside of penned enclosures at the rate of 5 mL per
100 m2.

OUTDOOR LIVING AREAS, PICNIC GROUNDS, BACKYARD AREAS, PATIOS,
LATRINES, LOADING DOCKS, PARKING AREAS, REFUSE AREA, AND OTHER
AREAS AROUND BUILDINGS:  To control flies, gnats, mosquitoes,
roaches, fleas, ants, sowbugs.  Prepare spray as outlined above. 
apply at the rate of 5 L per 100 m2.

AROUND DWELLINGS AND OTHER BUILDINGS:  To control honeybees,
paper nest wasps, hornets, and yellowjackets.  Prepare a 1% spray
by mixing 50 mL of Sanex Vapo 20 E.C. Insecticide in 1 litre of
water. Soak areas or colonies where insects congregate.  Apply at
night when insects are relatively inactive.

GREENHOUSES, ORNAMENTALS, CUCUMBERS, TOMATOES:  To control aphids
and whiteflies.  Vacate premises, close windows and doors.  Spray
foliage to point of run-off (approximately 5 L of spray per
100 m2) with a solution of 6 mL of Sanex Vapo 20 in 1 litre of
water.  Thoroughly ventilate premises before re-entering on the
day following treatment.  Do not apply to cucumbers or tomatoes
within 7 days of harvest.

DOG KENNELS:  To control flies, gnats, mosquitoes, roaches,



fleas, ants and sowbugs.  Dilute 25 mL of Sanex Vapo 20 E.C.
Insecticide in 1 litre of water.  Treat outside dog runways,
window sills, and ledges.  Use 10 L per 100 m2.

PRECAUTIONS:  Do not get on skin or eyes.  Do not breathe fumes. 
Wear natural rubber gloves and protective clothing when handling. 
Wear a mask or respirator offering protection against dichlorvos
insecticide.  Keep out of reach of children.  Keep in original
container during storage.  Do not store near nor contaminate feed
or foodstuffs.  Do not contaminate streams, lakes, ponds,
irrigation water , water used by livestock or water used for
domestic purposes.  Keep product away from flame or heat.

FIRST AID:  In case of skin contact, wash immediately. with soap
and water.  Wash all contaminated clothing before re-use.  In
case of eye contact, flush eyes with running water for 10
minutes.  Product contains petroleum distillate.  If accidentally
swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Keep victim still and quiet. 
Give artificial respiration if victim is not breathing.  Call a
doctor immediately.

NOTE:  This product contains petroleum distillates.

TOXICOLOGY:  Symptoms of poisoning include weakness, headache,
tightness in chest, blurred vision, non-reactive pin-point
pupils, salivations, sweating, nausea, vomiting, diarrhea, and
abdominal cramps.  If there are signs of parasympathetic
stimulation, atropine sulphate should be injected at 10 minute
intervals.  In doses of 1 to 2 milligrams until complete
atropinization has occurred.  Morphine is contraindicated.  Clear
chest by postural drainage.  Observe patient continuously for 48
hours.  Repeated exposure to cholinesterase inhibitors may,
without warning, cause prolonged susceptibility to very small
doses of any cholinesterase inhibitor.  Allow no further exposure
until time for cholinesterase regeneration has been allowed as
determined by blood test.

NON-WARRANTY:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

**************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any



guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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